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TARWF Co-Presidents Message  November, 2019
                                                                           
We enjoyed being with you all at our October 25th General with Craig
Huey. He was not only informative but also lively and contagiously spirited
as he dashed around the room with the ‘Mic’ presenting facts and solutions
as to how we can regain Integrity in our future Elections. He especially
addressed how ‘Ballot Harvesting’ lead to our unsuspected Congressional
seat losses in Orange County in 2018 …and he generously provided facts via
email & handouts so we can learn what will be needed to be more effective
to win in 2020.
    
This month we are rolling out our 2020 Membership Renewal
program and you will all be receiving mail from your Membership
Team, Linette Johnston, Angela Stephens and Gretchen Whisler.
The mailing will be sent to you around mid-November, so please be on the
lookout � and please place your TARWF mail on high value and
return your Membership Form and check …hopefully by
Thanksgiving.
We announced at our last meeting that we need to let you know that there
will be a necessary dues increase for our yearly TARWF
membership. Starting this October, we will need to raise our
annual membership dues for the year 2020 to $40. We have
endeavored to keep our dues low and have maintained the same dollar
amount for many years. To put this in perspective, this increase in dues
amounts to about $3.40 a month - less than one gallon of gasoline
We have been so very fortunate over the past few years because you have
been so considerate and responded so promptly by returning your
Membership renewal checks and completed Forms by December.
This response gives us a chance to have our treasury be fully funded and



thus we can be ready to “hit the street running’ by January 1st and plan our
key activities and speakers for the upcoming 2020 year. This 2020
Presidential election year promises to be a crucial one like none in our
lifetime.
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our Christmas Luncheon event on
December 6th where Reverend Jesse Lee Peterson will be our
speaker. We will also host several of our favorite vendors to provide
opportunity for us all to do some early Christmas & Hanukkah
Shopping. �
See you all then…and May God Bless us all!

Warmest Regards,
Judy & Pat 

Tustin Area Republican Women Federated

Invite You to Join us December 6, 2019 for our

Holiday Celebration 
 

With Special Guest Speaker Rev. Jesse Lee Peterson 

 
Reverend Peterson is an American conservative media

personality, minister, and author. He is the host of The Jesse Lee
Peterson Show on national radio and The Fallen State web series.

Jesse grew up on a plantation in Alabama under Jim Crow. He
moved to Los Angeles at 18 and created a cleaning business. At
40, Jesse founded BOND, a nonprofit dedicated to “Rebuilding

the Family by Rebuilding the Man.” He speaks in schools,
universities, juvenile detention centers, jails, prisons, and

churches. He leads forums, town halls, rallies, protests, and
conferences. 

 • Christmas Vendors for your shopping pleasure 
​ 

• Installation of the Executive Board 
  

Doors open for Check-in at 10:30 AM



Meeting 11:00 am – 1:00 pm
Members & Associate Members $30.00 • Guests $35.00 

 
RSVP by Monday, December 2, 2019 to our NEW TARWF Dedicated Email 

 
TustinRepWomen@gmail.com 

 
••• Reservations are required. Only those with reservations will be seated

for lunch. Please remember a reservation made is a reservation paid If you
are unable to keep your reservation please cancel. 

 
Meeting and Luncheon held at

Tustin Ranch Golf Club • 12442 Tustin Ranch Rd., Tustin CA 92782

Newly elected TARWF Board of Directors for 2020

Greetings Friends and Fellow Patriots
November 2019

We are happy to welcome four lovely ladies as new members. Candice
Gore of Irvine, who is interested in Political Education,  Kristin Manna
of Tustin, who’s interests include Fundraising, Hospitality, Political
Education and Republican Campaigns, Alicia Todd, also of Tustin, who
is interested in our 2nd amendment rights, Republican Campaigns and
Fundraisers and Deanne Tate of Orange interested in Military Support,
Political Education and Republican Campaigns. Please let’s give these ladies
our warmest TARWF welcome and show them what a wonderful club they
have joined. 
 
Our Membership Renewal Letter has been mailed to all of our 2019

mailto:TustinRepWomen@gmail.com


members. Please look for it before it becomes lost in all the holiday cards
and brochures coming your way soon. We would appreciate you renewing
your membership as soon as possible as we would like to begin planning
next year’s activities. Thank you. 
 
Happy Thanksgiving, and see you on December 6!

Your Membership Team

Gretchen Whisler
Membership Secretary
714-504-4099

Linette Johnson
Membership Co-Chair
714-814-1926

Angela Stevens
Membership Co-Chair
714-271-7201



Teasurer Gail Rego, Co-
Presidents Pat Micone and
Judy Levine with Ken Starr
at the CFRW convention in
Bakersfield

Co-1st Vice President
Linda Barcelona
with CFRW President
Nam Yong Horn and
Irvine RFW President
Esther Koh



President Pat Micone receiving a certificate at the OCFRW meeting on November 7,
2019 for our TARWF club increasing its membership by 6% in the last year.



Our TARWF members at the OCFRW final meeting on November 7, 2019.
Paula Prizio, Natalie Bye-Gussiff , Linda Barcelona, Candida Long, Pat Micone,
Marji Achzenick, Noel Parrish, Ginger Banko







Coming Events
Save the Date

Friday December 6, 2019:
TARWF luncheon with Rev Jesse Lee Peterson as speaker

Your Elected Officials

Federal Elected Officials  California Elected Officials



 
President of the 

United States
 Donald J. Trump

  1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
  Washington, DC 20500
  Capital: 202-156-1111

 President Trump@whitehouse.gov
 

 Vice President of the 
 United States

 Michael Pence 
Number One Observatory Circle

  Washington, DC 20503
  Capitol: 202-347-4715

VPPence@whitehouse.gov
 

United States Senators
 Dianne Feinstein (D)
  331 Hart Senate Office
  Washington, DC 20510

  Office: 202-224-3841
  FAX: 202-228-3954

 
 Kamala Harris (D)

  8408 Kirksen SOB
  Washington, DC 20510
  Capitol: 202-229-2553

 
United States House of Representatives

Katie Porter (D)
45th District

1117 Longworth House Office Building
Washington DC 20515

(202) 225-5611

Local Office
2151 Michelson Drive

Suite 195
Irvine, CA 92612
(949) 668-6600

 
California Governor
Gavin Newsome (D)

Executive Office
State Capitol Building
Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 445-2841
governor@governor.ca.gov

California State Senate
John Moorlach

37th District
State Capitol, Room 2048

Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: (916) 651-4037

Fax: (916) 651-4937

District Office
940 South Coast Drive, Suite 185

Costa Mesa, CA, 92626
Phone: (714) 662-6050

Fax: (714) 662-6055

California State Assembly
Steven Choi

68th Assembly District
 State Capitol, Suite 2016,

Sacramento, CA 94249
916-319-2068

District Office
3240 El Camino Real, Suite 110

Irvine, CA 92602
714-665-6868

Your 2019 TARWF Board of Directors

Co-President:
Judy Levine
Ajllevine1@aol.com

Co-1st V.P. Programs:
Linda Barcelona
lindabarcelona1@yahoo.com

Co-2nd V.P. Membership:
Linette Johnston
linettejohnston@hotmail.com

Co-President:
Pat Micone
Patmicone@gmail.com

Co-1st V.P. Programs:
Noel Parrish
noelstone2@gmail..com

Membership Secretary:
Gretchen Whisler
GWhis001@aol.com
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Co- 3rd V.P. Ways & Means:
Candida Long
candidarosa@yahoo.com

Co-Recording Secretary:
Sheryl Franke
sherylfranke@sbcglobal.net

Treasurer:
Gail Rego
gail@rego.com

Co-3rd V.P. Ways & Means:
Loretta Miller
loretta@biblesbythecase.com

Co-Recording Secretary:
Peggy George
4peggygeorge@gmail.com

Visit our
website
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